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PERMANENT MISSION OF THE REPUBLIC OF TURKEY
TO THE UNITED NATIONS OFFICE IN GENEVA

2020/62441669/31686001

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Turkey to the United Nations Office in
Geneva and other International Organizations in Switzerland presents its compliments to the
Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights and with reference to the joint allegation
letter by the Special Rapporteurs, dated 10 July 2020 (AL TUR 11/2020), has the honour
to inform the Latter that, as a result of the meticulous inquiry by the Turkish authorities, no
information has been found concerning Abdollah Bozorgzadeh and Habibollah Bozorgzadeh
Sarbazi.

In light of the above, the Permanent Mission would like to request detailed passport and
ID information of the aforementioned persons. Only after their information is available, Turkish
authorities will be able to conduct further investigation on these persons.

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Turkey avails itself of this opportunity to

renew to the Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights the assurances of its highest
consideration.

Geneva, 2 September 2020
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